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I am in favor of the proposed changes especially the requirements for testing imported domestic
livestock for MOVI. The risk that the importation is too great to iconic native wildlife of the state,
particularly the dall sheep. These are reasonable requirements for livestock producers to follow to
prevent the spread of this disease.


